
 

 

Date: 12 September 2022 

Our Ref: Funeral Arrangements 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On 19 September a bank holiday has been decreed in the country to mark the day of Queen Elizabeth 

II’s funeral.  

Following government direction, our school will be closing for the day of Monday 19 September, 

along with other schools in the country, to mark this day of national significance.  

We will reopen on Tuesday 20 September.  

With best wishes, 

 

Steve Piggot 

 

 

 

Principal 


